
 

September 19th, 2022 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

We are looking forward to welcoming you into our school on Thursday, September 22nd, 2022 

from 6:30 pm to 7:30 for our Curriculum Night Open House.  Teachers will be available in their 

classrooms to greet and provide parents with information on our upcoming school year together.  

This Thursday we also welcome Alectra Utilities who will share information on electrical safety 

for our students in Kindergarten to Grade 8. 

We continue to ask parents to not park in our Kiss and Ride area in the mornings to help with 

safety and the flow of traffic. Thank you for your cooperation. 

Please see the information below for more information regarding the upcoming week at Holy 

Spirit. 

Picture Day 

This year, our fall picture day with Lifetouch Photography will take place on Wednesday, 

October 5th, 2022. 

CSC Information 

 As a parent/guardian of a child at Holy Spirit, you are eligible to self-nominate or 
nominate another parent/guardian of a child at this school to be a voting member of the 
Catholic School Council for the 2022-2023 school year.  

 To complete a nomination form, please click on this link: Google Nomination Form 2022-

2023  Forms must be submitted before 3:00 pm on Wednesday, September 21st, 

2022, with your nominations. Meetings will take place in person in our library and our 

first meeting will take place on Wednesday, September 28th, 2022. 

Curriculum Night 

 Our 2022-2023 Curriculum Night will take place on Thursday, September 22nd, 2022 

from 6:30 pm to 7:30 pm. 

 Parents are invited to visit classrooms where teachers will share information about your 

child’s class 

 Teacher names and classroom numbers will be listed in front of the gym 

 We also encourage those visiting to bring in canned goods for the Aurora Food Pantry in 

preparation for Thanksgiving; your support is greatly appreciated 

 Items needed by the pantry are: 

o Canned vegetables, canned beans, canned fruit, canned stew, canned meat 

(beef, chicken, ham, beef) 

o Lunch snacks for kids 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfAPul-FXXjfnKw-9D-vN3AyQZw11aXDMyMQRXV_o-dQ7aDdw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfAPul-FXXjfnKw-9D-vN3AyQZw11aXDMyMQRXV_o-dQ7aDdw/viewform?usp=sf_link


Yearbook 

 
 Our 2021-2022 school yearbooks have arrived 
 We will be distributing the yearbooks directly to students early this week 

 
Agendas & Emergency Forms 

 A friendly reminder to all parents/guardians that if you have not done so already please 
submit agenda money and your child’s emergency forms to their classroom teacher as 
soon as possible 

 

Medical Forms 

 
 If your child/children have medical needs such as an anaphylactic allergy, asthma or 

require the use of prescription or non-prescription medication, please visit our 

school website to download and complete any required forms: https://hst.ycdsb.ca/ 

Yours in Catholic Education, 

Mr. A. Modica 

Principal 

anthony.modica@ycdsb.ca 
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